
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  
June 14, 2015

“They that are planted in the house of the Lord 
shall flourish in the courts of our God.”  Psalm 92:14

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, June 14, 2015 – Flag Day 
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy For the Parish Community   
11:30 am  Coffee  
11:45 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Bill Marking
     Young Women’s Summer Experience Begins

Monday, June 15, 2015   
  Take Breakfast to ICU Waiting Room Baptist-Desoto
  9:00 am   Liturgy Intentions of Bill Marking  
                                          by: The Morning Crew

  6:00 pm Supper for Young Women’s Summer 
Experience
  7:00 pm  Baptism Class 
    

Tuesday, June 16, 2015   
  9:00 am  Liturgy +Bill Thweatt  by: Holy Spirit 
   Young Women’s Summer Experience 

Wednesday, June 17, 2015   
  9:00 am  Liturgy +Sara RexRoade by: Holy Spirit   
   Young Women’s Summer Experience   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, June 18, 2015  
  9:00 am  +Frank Foti  by: Josephine Muzzi 
10:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Sara Rauch

10:00 am  Senior Center
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  
   Young Women’s Summer Experience                              

Friday, June 19, 2015  
  9:00 am  Liturgy  Intentions of Angela Benning 
   Young Women’s Summer Experience      

Saturday, June 20, 2015   
  5:30 pm  Confessions               
Confessions available by appointment also 342-1073

  6:00 pm  Liturgy For the Parish Community 
     

Sunday, June 21, 2015 – Fathers Day 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 am  Mystagogy/RCIA Class
  9:00 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Chris Greer

10:30 am  Liturgy All Fathers Living & Deceased   
11:30 am  Coffee  
11:45 am  Joy of the Gospel   with Bill Marking
     Young Women’s Summer Experience Begins

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE
June 14 – Len Wright

June 21 – Father’s Day 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
June 14 – Katherine Carroll

June 21 – Father’s Day

Liturgy Ministry Schedule  
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is very important to prepare and be ready.
                                

Saturday, June 20 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:  Tijuana Buchanan/Nancy Brown
Usher: Chuck & Martha Blumer
Server:   Danny Thomas/Landon Ellis
Lector:  Charlie Young/Chris Greer
Gift Bearer:   Parker Family
Eucharistic Ministers:  Sam Hall/Nancy Brown/Stacy Hughes 

Sunday, June 21 – 10:30 am  
Greeter:  Merritt & Rose Powell
Usher:  Ron & Shirley Henderson/Bill Warner/Lee Smith
Server:   Geir Sajdak/Rivers Tarsi/Help
Lector:  Morgan Billingsley/Matthew Roy
Gift Bearer:   Six Family 
Eucharistic Ministers: Dennis & Kathy Fink/Jimmy Terry/ 
Kathy Beach/Katherine Carroll/Amanda Ready/Felicia Hill

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry obligation, 
it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve in your 
place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$5,153.85
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$4,610.00
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. …………........$1,191.00 
Community Services…………………………$   170.00
Bread………………………………………..$    75.00
      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

For the safety of our children, please do not allow your 
child to leave during mass without an adult.
Your help is needed in caring for our Sacred
Spaces, including the rest rooms. It would
help us if you take a few minutes to
straighten the song books in your part of the
bench before you leave the church.

LAWN MINISTRY
Team #4 – Jackie Ellis, Adam Thomas, Cooter Ellis and 
Danny Thomas Team will begin Wednesday, June 17 
through Saturday, June 20.  Team #5 – Josh Michael, 
Dennis Johnson, Tommy Rutherford, Hank Ludwig, and 
Randy Martin  Team will begin Wednesday, June 24 
through Saturday, June 27.   This ministry saves Holy 
Spirit thousands of dollars every year!  It is a real service
to the Lord.    God Bless all our lawn ministers.

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
June – Cindy Thomas

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 



holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

LADIES ASSOCIATION E-MAIL
holyspiritladies@gmail.com

Gifted and Called – I say “yes,”
Lord     

PARISH SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE
      The parish summer schedule: 
    June 15-19 9am  Holy Spirit in Hernando  
    June 22-26 9am  Christ the King
    June  29 – July 3  9am  Queen of Peace
The location will be announced each week in the 
bulletin.

Father’s Day Collection 
Priests of the Diocese of Jackson who do 
not belong to religious orders are 
provided with a modest pension in their 
golden years by an endowment to which 
parishes pay a yearly assessment. In 
addition, Priests who are seniors receive a
small pension supplement from the 

Catholic Service Appeal. With a larger number of Priests 
nearing retirement age and a decline in investment returns, 
the endowment is not expected to keep pace with 
increasing costs of living. Instead of asking parishes to 
increase their yearly contribution to the endowment, the 
Diocese has opted to have a special collection for our  
retired Priests on Father’s Day. The proceeds of this 
Father’s Day collection will be used to increase the 
Diocese’s pension supplement.

As we honor fathers, please consider a generous 
gift to assure a worthy pension/retirement for your spiritual 
father. 

Pope Francis is expected to release an encyclical on the 
Environment / Human Ecology on June 18.
What is an encyclical?  An encyclical is a letter
circulated by the Pope to Catholic churches
worldwide. It is sent directly from our Holy Father
in Rome to Catholics all over the world. 
Love and care for creation are an essential
dimension of our faith. A social encyclical on
human development and the environment will help 
Catholic believers address, reflect and respond to the 
environmental challenges our world is facing today. It will 
help us answer difficult questions such as: how do we love 
our neighbors in need by sharing wealth and at the same 
time love our earth by promoting sustainability? How do 
we promote economic growth and respect the common 
good?
 

SHEPHERD’S CENTER JUNE MEETING Shepherd's 
Center will meet at Hernando United Methodist Church  
Thursday, June 25th, at 10 AM.  New day of the month 
due to Vacation Bible School. All seniors welcome!  For
information call Barbara Cleveland at 662 449 1643.   

SENIOR CENTER JUNE MEETING  The Young at Heart, 
Hernando’s Senior Club, will have their June meeting at 
the Gale Community Center, 2601 Elm St., Thursday, 
June 18th, 10 AM.   Come enjoy lunch and fellowship.  
Vitamin B-12 shots available for $10. 

URGENT --Volunteers needed  to help with the 
distribution of food at the Food Pantry.  This usually 
involves 1 or 2 times a month.  Please call the church 
office 662-429-7851 if you are willing to help.

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized
 Please Pray For The Sick 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Terry Stovall (Lisa Ward), Daniel Douglas (Jeffries bronlaw), 
Sandie McClain (Amanda Ready’s mom), Nita Young, Cathy 
Cuthbertson (Sheila Parr Aunt), Mike Shelby (MaryAnn’s Bro), 
Parker Carroll, Carol Krug (Nancy M. sisnlaw), Howard Snyder
(D. Dryja dad),  Al Gawel, Dreston Gaboya, Nancy Potts, 
Orbin Holland (Lucy), Aimee Johnson (daughter), Jim Beatty, 
Harriet Lupo, June Vanlandingham, Don Smith (Marie’s son), 
Chad Greer, Joseph Ingoglia,  Mary Rattheim (Joy Samples’ 

mom), Leslye Hall, Fr. Lenin Vargas, Joe Menne (Charlie’s bro), 
Thelma Duke, Ricky Duke (grandson), Rose Caraway, Birdie 
Lewis (Felicia grandma), Nancy Rachal, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bro-

n-law), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Chuck Dean (Fr. Greg), Bishop 
Houck, Bob Haas (C. Patton), Mary Griffin, Joy Smith, 
Nobuko Allen, Meredith Hannah, Kim Craig (J. Davis sisnlaw), 
Dr. Robert Maddux, Carter  Brooks, Dan Chalk (N. French), 
Michael Caruthers,  Myriam Suarez (M. Rexroade’s mom), Sherry 
Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), David Poudrier (son), Sara Hewitt 
(Marie Smith), Robert Tully (brother-in-law), Carolyn Ann 
Hollahan (B. Kelly’s sis), Linda Buechele, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz 

Brown’s nephew), Kevin Nelson (Jeannine nephew), and Jared Smith (Liz 

Brown).   Please notify the Pastor when serious illness occurs or 
when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to strengthen the 
ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).

FATHER’S DAY TRIDUUM OF MASSES  There are 
envelopes in the pews for you to include the names of 
your fathers, godfathers, and grandfathers (living and 
deceased) in the three Masses to be offered for them 
beginning Father’s Day.

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.  Next 
weekend is “Sugar Weekend”.   We have a growing 
number of families coming for food assistance and with 
summer fast approaching it will surely increase.  We 
have had calls the last two months letting us know the 
Food Pantry was out of sugar.  It is also better to 
purchase 2 smaller bags than one large one. This is an 
ongoing ministry and you may bring sugar whenever it 
is convenient.  This food pantry serves the poor of our 
community.  God bless your generosity.  Matthew 26:11

It’s hard to stumble

mailto:holyspiritladies@gmail.com
mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


when you are on your knees.

RECYCLING   The Men’s Association is now accepting 
aluminum cans.  Bring your bags to the garage door or if
you are in the Family Life Center, put them in the 
containers marked for cans.  Proceeds are being
split between Catholic Social Services, Interfaith
Food Bank, and the Cindy Pretti Scholarship
Fund.  For further information,  contact Lee Smith
at 233-4833 or Sal Galtelli at 429-5071.

CONGRATULATIONS
AND 

BEST WISHES
To Bill & Jeannine Gaudet

on the birth of their granddaughter
Lunamarie Gaudet Young

Born May 28, 2015
8 lb. 9 oz. and 21½” long

A BIG THANK YOU

Dear Friends for Life,
Care Center, our mommies and babies, are so 

appreciative of your donations.  The bouncy seat has 
found a home.  The pink bath scrubbies were such a hit 
in our welcome bags.  The diapers and formula are 
always needed as are the new clothing for sizes 0-3 mos.
and the receiving blankets.  We are so thankful to each 
and every one of you and for your gifts to help those 
who come through our door.  

All of Care Center
                       

YARD SALE  final total is as follows:
   Yard Sale $4,987.90
   Kitchen                  843.35
   Expenses                      (324.91)

          Total         $5,506.34

THE MEN’S ASSOCIATION   now have the New Look 
shirts, caps and visors polyester “Sta Dri” material.  
Order forms available after weekend masses.  
        Shirts $20.00

 Caps/Visors 
$10.00

Slip over 
windbreaker    

$25.00
Ladies & Men’s 

sizes available

FREE MINISTRY TO TRAVELING CATHOLICS
For nationwide Mass times and locations: call 
1-800-627-7846 or Internet www.Masstimes.org  Yes, 
Holy Spirit is there!

There’s no
biz like

SOUL biz!
For Priestly and Religious Vocations contact:
Vocation Director Voice: 800-609-5559
SCJ Vocation Office Fax:     414-529-3377
P.O. Box 206, Hales Corners, WI  53130-0206

E-mail:  vocationcentral@wi.rr.com
Website:  www.scjvocation.org

IF YOU DON’T WANT IT….WE DO! 
THRIFT STORE IN NEED OF ITEMS!

Sacred Heart Southern Missions Thrift Store in 
Hernando will gladly accept Spring/Summer clothing, 
jackets, sweaters, hats, men’s and children’s items, all 
household items, furniture, blankets, toys, books and 
holiday items, any unused makeup, creams or nail polish.
    Proceeds go towards food for our Food Pantries!
The SHSM Thrift Store is located at 495
E.Commerce Street in Hernando. DROP BOXES
are located in the parking lots at Sacred Heart
School and at Christ the King Church. If you
have larger items such as furniture, appliances,etc.
please call Laura at 662-342-3316 for pickup.
     Shopping hours are 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday and the new hours of 
10:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays

HAVE YOU REGISTERED IN 
THE PARISH YET?  

DON’T DELAY!
DO IT TODAY!!

GUIDE BOOK & DIRECTORY   Look in your mailbox for 
our new Guide Book & Directory. It should be arriving 
in the coming week.

http://www.scjvocation.org/
mailto:vocationcentral@wi.rr.com
http://www.masstime.org/


The advertisers helped provide this service at no cost to 
our congregation. We encourage you to think of them in 
the future as your needs arise. If you are interested in 
advertising next year, contact 
amandavogt@guidebookpublishing.com for more 
information.
Please familiarize yourself with the ministries and 
organizations at our church located in the front of the 
book. An electronic PDF version of the Guide Section of
the book is available for downloading to your computer, 
smart phone, or tablet at your convenience.

To download the Online Guide Section:
1. Visit www.GuideBookPublishing.com/booklist.php
2. Click on our state followed by our city
3. Click on the name of our congregation to download 
the book

   

ATTENTION LANDSCAPE LOVERS, 
DIRT DIVAS & FOLIAGE FANATICS

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY
You know you are gifted.  Is God calling you?   We welcome any and all who are 
willing to help us keep our grounds looking loved and well maintained.  REMEMBER, 
our grounds are the first impression people have of our love for our Church!!  We 
especially need people to be responsible for one area – weeding, watering if needed, etc.  
Any level of interest is needed so don't let limited time stop you!!  We have the whole 
summer ahead to use your skills. For more information you can contact Roxanne 
McIngvale at 429-9294 or roxannebmc@yahoo.com.

FALL BAZAAR
Our annual Fall Bazaar will be September 12, 2015

THIS IS ONLY 3 MONTHS AWAY

This is our biggest fund raiser of the year.   Volunteers will be needed for lots of jobs.   Everyone 
is encouraged to help in any way you can. We plan to have the usual booths, including Silent 
Auction, Country Kitchen, Taste of Desoto, Shop-a-Lot Grocery and many other activities.   With
so many things going on during the summer, this will be here before you know it. 
 

Our gifted Barbara Smith has answered God’s call and is in charge this year.   She would very 
much appreciate any help, ideas and skills anyone has to offer.  

Her numbers are (H) 662-233-4833 or (C) 901-413-8102

mailto:roxannebmc@yahoo.com


Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their deepest condolences to Bill & Jeannine
Gaudet

on the recent death of his niece   +Jennifer Westerhold
May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, rest in peace.
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